
 

  

 

 

SECURE AVIATION TRANSPORT LOCAL 16 
Welcoming Committee Call out 

September 18, 2025 

 

Dear Local 16 Members, 

 

In accordance with Article 6 section i of our bylaws, the executive board is looking for 
applicants who are interested in being involved with the Welcoming Committee. This 
committee will be responsible with the guidance of Executive Board Officers in facilitating 
the welcoming of new hires into our Local. 

If you are interested, please submit your application no later than Friday, October 2, 2025, 
at 0900 PST. 

Please email your application to the Executive Board email: eboard@iamaw16.ca 

Bylaw: Reads as follows 

Article – 6 Section I 

A Welcoming Committee shall consist of representatives from each bargaining unit and 
these representatives shall be elected from within their bargaining unit or appointed as 
necessary. Each bargaining unit shall elect enough representatives to ensure continuity 
of welcoming sessions. The Executive Board members shall join each welcoming session. 

The Welcoming Committee will be responsible for the orientation of all new hires with 
respect to union affairs.  

 

In Solidary, 

E-Board 

Executive Board Officers 

 


